
[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Date] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Recipient's Organization] 

[Recipient's Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to express my deep concern about the ongoing digital divide in education, 

particularly as it affects our underserved communities. As we transition into an increasingly 

technology-driven world, it is imperative that all students have equal access to digital resources 

and tools necessary for their academic success. 

The lack of internet access and modern technology in many households limits educational 

opportunities for countless students. This issue not only affects their ability to learn but also their 

future prospects for success in a digital economy. 

I urge you to prioritize initiatives aimed at bridging the digital divide in our educational system. 

By investing in infrastructure, providing resources for low-income families, and integrating 

technology effectively into classrooms, we can ensure that every student has the opportunity to 

thrive. 

Thank you for your attention to this critical issue. I look forward to seeing positive changes that 

foster equity in education for all students. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


